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i am not gonna type a bunch of hootennany about traffic studies or environmental impacts or
reduction in accidents.  i am just gonna say it is plain common sense to passing your version of the
Idaho Stop law.  Cyclists are already handling current traffic signals and signs according to this law,
so why keep kidding ourselves by not passing the law???  Human nature dictates that we are all
gonna do what we wanna do, anyways.
 
thanks for all your hard work wrangling the homeless issues, besides!
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